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Dear Parents

We have enjoyed a wonderful week of learning as we have
settled into our first full week of the new academic year.

Thank you to all of the parents who attended the drop in
session on Monday with Ms Ryan and myself. It was lovely
to meet so many of you. Thank you again for all your
messages of support and well-wishes.

Next Monday evening we have our Secondary Transfer
Evening form 6pm for parents of students in Years 4-6. Ms
Ryan will be talking through the different processes for
applications to Grammar, Maintained and Independent
Schools. We are also happy to be welcoming Mr Beck,
Registrar from Whitgift, Mrs Isaac, Head of Biology at
Wallington Girls’ School and Miss Cottam, Assistant Head
teacher from St Philomena's’ Catholic High School to give
parents a bit more information about their schools and the
application process. Doors open at 5:45pm, we look
forward to seeing you there.

Next Wednesday, Mrs Jose and | will be accompanying a
group of our Year 6 students who have been chosen to
represent the school at the ‘Beginning of a New Year Mass’
at St George’s Cathedral.

Fresh School photography were in the Long Room this

morning talking individual and sibling photographs. The QR

order codes for these will be sent home shortly.

You should have also received an NHS Nasal Flu form this
week, please ensure these are retuned asap (even if you do
not wish your child to have the vaccine.)

Wishing you all a lovely, sunny weekend.
Mrs M Reece

Acting Head Teacher

, Surrey, CR8 3

September 15th 2023




Reception

We have enjoyed dancing, singing, playing,
listening to stories in the garden, and getting

creative making our ‘God’s World’ collages.

counting and ordering our numbers, and making
some fantastic progress with our phonics and
pre-cursive writing. Well done Reception Class!




Eco School

Our Eco-School Green Flag Award has
arrived! Next week we are looking
forward to the elections for this year’s
Eco-Committee and School Council.

Nursery

This week Nursery have been looking at
the topic of autumn. The children have
been participating a range our activities,
including:

« Completing an autumn-themed
sticking activity, ordering numbers

from 1-5 and 1-10

« Using paints and a cork to create
their own autumn tree.

« Reinforcing turn taking by playing an
autumn-themed bingo game.

« Listening to a story called ‘The Very
Helpful Hedgehog’ and discussing
the structure of the story and its

characters.




Year 1

This week in Literacy, Year one have

created imaginative 'Wanted Posters'
for 'The Big Bad Wolf' from the story
'Little Red Riding Hood".
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Year 3

EYear 3 have been learning about

the Christian Family and made
Thank You cards for our
- wonderful families.




Year 5

In Art this week Year 5 have been

looking at the work of William

Morris and designing their own




